
From: Linton, Jacob <Jacob.Linton@dot.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of D2 Growth Management 
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 3:08 PM 
To: Susan D. Gilbert <sgilbert@nassaucountyfl.com>; james.stansbury@commerce.fl.gov; 
DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com; D2 Growth Management 
<D2GRMGMT@dot.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Rose, Kaisha <kaisha.rose@hdrinc.com>; Brown, Achaia 
<Achaia.Brown@dot.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Nassau County - Transmittal of Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment - 
FLUMS-7 and Policy FL.01.02.H.2.a 

Good Afternoon,  

FDOT has reviewed the transmitted Nassau County 25-01DRI Comprehensive Plan 
amendment pursuant to Section 163.3184(4), Florida Statutes. The amendment includes a 
name change, reduction of designated light industrial use and a map amendment for the 
DRI site. As there is no increase in trips generated or new access points proposed, the 
proposed amendment is not anticipated to have significant adverse impacts to 
transportation resources or facilities of state importance.  

We appreciate the opportunity to review the proposed comprehensive plan amendment 
and request that a copy of the adopted amendment, along with the supporting data and 
analysis be transmitted within ten working days after the second public hearing for FDOT 
review.  

Best Regards, 

Jacob Linton 

Planner I 

Florida Department of Transportation 

District Two GEC 

AtkinsRéalis 

Office (D): 904-360-5547 

Office (TF): 800-749-2967 

jacob.linton@dot.state.fl.us 

jacob.linton@atkinsrealis.com 
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